
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 
No. 283, series of 2023 

FOR 

SUBJECT 

DATE 

ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF PUBLIC AND 
PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEls) IN REGION 2 

INVITATION TO AND CALL FOR SUPPORT FOR THE 2ND PHILIPPINE 
DATA FESTIVAL 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2023 

Attached for the information and participation of all interested parties is a copy of the 
Memorandum of CHED Chairperson OR. J. PROSPERO E. DE VERA Ill endorsing the 
abovementioned activity organized by the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA). 

Interested participants may register at the URL bit.ly/2ndPHOataFest_RegistrationFonn. 
More information may be found at the event website at URL psa.gov.ph/data-festival/2nd. The 
organizers may be contacted through Ms. Cherilyn Valdez or Ms. Anne Louise Gatmaitan of 
the PSA Statistical Standards Division of the Standards Service at landline number (028) 376-
1931 or email addresses c.valdez@psa.gov.ph and a.gatrnaitan@psa.gov.ph. 

Digitally signed by Atty. 
I\,.. ~ Marco Cicero F. Domingo 
I r --.. ·u - , 0ate: 2023.09.19 16:03:22 

ATTY. MARCO C!CEftlS<f. DOMINGO 
CIC-Director IV 

Encl.: as stated 

Give us feedback: bit.ly/CHEDR02CSM 
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• 
Republic of the Philippines 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDEN 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER 

fi ,_~ 
MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRPERS 

TO ALL CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OF S / 
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE, AND PRESIDENTS / OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE / 
HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEls) 

SUBJECT INVITATION AND CALL FOR SUPPORT TO THE 2ND PHILIPPINE DATA 
FESTIVAL OF PHILIPPINE STATISTICS AUTHORITY (PSA) 

DATE 5 SEPTEMBER 2023 

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) is inviting students and early-career professionals 
interested in statistics, data science, and data analytics to the 2nd Philippine Data Festival 
(PH Data Fest) on October 3 and 4, 2023. 

The data festival, themed "Harnessing the Power of Data and Statistics for a 
Future-Ready Filipino and Fllipina Youth," aims to: 

1. Instill appreciation, and enhance statistical literacy on official statistics among 
students 

2. Enjoin the academe in the advocacy of statistics 
3. Strengthen partnerships and foster collaboration with other government offices, civil 

society organizations, and the private sector 
4. Promote proper interpretation and use of official statistics among media practitioners 

The two-day event will include free registration and food (am/pm snacks and lunch). Kindly 
note, nevertheless, that all associated costs, including travel and lodging, are the 
responsibility of the participants. 

To register, go to https:/Jbitly/2ndPH0ataFest RegistrationofOtherParticipants. For 
more information about the event, please visit the 2nd PH Data Fest website at 
https://psa,goy.ph/data-festjval/2nd, or contact the PH Data Fest's focal persons, Ms. 
Cherilyn C. Valdez and Ms. Anne Louise S. Gatmaitan of PSA's Statistical Standards 
Division of the Standards Service, at telephone number (02) 8376-1931 and email 
c.valdez@psa.gov.ph and a.gatmaitan@psa.gov.ph, respectively, furnished 
ssd.staff@psa.gov.ph. 

For your information and appropriate action. 

J. PRJ\~E VERA II, DPA 
Chairman 
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